
   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 
Albany County Legislature 
112 State St., Rm. 710 
Albany, NY  12207 
 
March 22, 2024 
  
Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 
 
I am requesting permission to accept $7500 in additional grant funds from NYS Department of 
Health, Bureau of Maternal, Infant and Adolescent Health. These additional grant funds will be 
added to the existing 9-month contract budget of $116,906 for February 1, 2024 through 
October 31, 2024 for a total award amount of $124,406. This additional funding will be shared 
between Albany County Crime Victim and Sexual Violence Center, the Planned Parenthood of 
Greater New York and the YWCA Mohawk Valley. This requires Albany County to have 
Memorandums of Understanding with PPGNY and the YWCA for the period of the grant award. 
 
If any further information is required or if you have any questions regarding this request, please 
contact me. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Amanda Wingle 
Deputy Director  
 
 

DANIEL P.MCCOY 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

 
MICHAEL P.  MCLAUGHLIN JR 

DEPUTY  COUNTY  EXECUTIVE 

COUNTY of ALBANY   

CRIME VICTIM and SEXUAL VIOLENCE CENTER    
 112 State Street, Room 1010               

 Albany, New York 12207-2077                                

Office: (518) 447-7100  Fax: (518) 447-7102 

24-Hour Sexual Assault Hotline: (518) 447-7716 

cvsvc@albanycountyny.gov       

www.albanycounty.com/cvsvc 
e-mail:  cvsvc@albanycounty.com 

KAREN  ZIEGLER 
DIRECTOR  

 

AMANDA WINGLE 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR  
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cc: Dennis A. Feeney, Majority Leader  

Frank A. Mauriello, Minority Leader 
Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 
Arnis Zilgme, Esq. Minority Counsel   

 


